
 

Class of 2027 
 Smyrna High School 

 
Dear Members of the Class of 2027: 
 
Welcome to Smyrna High School and congratulations on your previous years of success.  The next 

four years of your life are going to be full of many wonderful opportunities, new friendships, and 

memories. As your class advisors, we look forward to all of the many experiences that we will have 

over the next four years.  Speaking of experiences, we have a tremendous amount of work to be 

done with the start of the new year, as you can read below! 

● Class Officers  
❑ We will be holding elections for class officers early in September. If you are interested in 

any of the following positions please contact Mrs. Skaggs or Mrs. Clendaniel. Petitions 
will be available from your homeroom teacher the first day of school or during New 
Student Orientation.    
o President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Historian  

● Class Dues 
● Class dues are $10.00 for your Freshman year of school. You may choose to pay 

$25.00, which would cover you for your entire four years at Smyrna High School.  Dues 
need to be paid by September 22nd to Mrs. Clendaniel in room 238 or Mrs. Skaggs in 
room 290. You can also pay when picking up your chromebook before school, in the 
main office. 

● Class dues are used toward float building, Homecoming (sophomore 
year), Prom (junior year), and senior year (class trip, 
breakfast/picnic). While we do have fundraising activities, we need 
class dues to begin building our class account.   

● Homecoming 
● This year’s homecoming game is October 20th.  We will begin building float two weeks 

prior. Remember, our goal is to WIN! Float requires a lot of time and commitment in a 
very limited amount of work time. Parents and volunteers are greatly appreciated and are 
vital to the success of a winning float. Donations are much appreciated. Float ideas are 
due by September 15th. If you would like more information on this please contact Mrs. 
Skaggs or Mrs. Clendaniel. 

● Class T-Shirts 
❑ Class t-shirts will be ordered by the middle of September, so that we can have them by 

homecoming. The shirts have not yet been designed; all ideas are welcome and 
encouraged. Designs are due to Mrs. Skaggs or Ms. Clendaniel by September 15th. 
 

Well, we hope you all enjoy the rest of your summer and we look forward to meeting you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Skaggs                Mrs. Clendaniel 
Colleen.Skaggs@smyrna.k12.de.us   Jennifer.Clendaniel@smyrna.k12.de.us  
 

Please visit Remind to receive updates and current information from your class advisors. Parents are 
welcome to sign up as well!  
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